
Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

11th June 

Reception Ava 

Year 1 Jake 

Year 2 Deacon 

Year 3 Scarlett 

Year 4 Mileigh 

Year 5 Faith 

Year 6 Evie 

Dropping Off Your Child 

We have noticed more and more people are 

stopping in the middle of the road to drop    

children off.  This adds to the congestion        

already on Tramway Road  and Neilson Road.   

Furthermore,  a member of staff was verbally  

abused this week by a parent.  Our staff     

member had stopped to allow children to cross 

the road safely.  This type of behaviour will not 

be tolerated. 

We ask all parents to be mindful of children on 

paths and not to park on the pavements. 

 

 

 

All payments to school must be paid 

via ParentPay.  

School are no longer able to accept 

cash.  Please ensure you have  

downloaded the app.  If you require 

a letter please contact the school 

office via email.  

charles-ao@stcharlesliverpool.co.uk 

Free Food 

Thanks to Tesco and Co-op we have been 
able to put out food each morning for any 
of our families to take.  Please feel free to 
help yourself. 
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Carers Week 

 

This week is carers week, we know many of our parents are carers. But did you know that 
young carers are children aged between 5-18 who look after someone in their family who 
has an illness, a disability, a mental health or a substance misuse problem.  
 
Young carers may have whole or shared responsibility for looking after a sibling, parent, 
grandparent or other relative. The caring tasks that a young carer has to deal with can 
range from nursing care, personal intimate care, emotional care, domestic care, financial 
care and child care. 
 
If you feel that your child is a Young Carer, you can speak to school confidentially and we 
may be able to provide additional support or signposting to other agencies.  

Year 2 Author Visit 
 

 
Today, Friday 11th June, Year 2 
enjoyed an online session with 
Author and Illustrator Dapo 
Adeola. He is a former recipient 
of the Waterstones Children’s 
Book of the Year award.  

 

Dapo read his new book Hey You 
and talked to the children about 
important people who inspired 
him. He gave them a step by 
step guide to creating their own 
illustrations.  

“I thought he was great, I 
like his characters and loved 

the way he read the 
book.”  (Amelie) 



 

Class 

Attendance & lates 
for WE 11/06/21  

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

95.80% 

15 lates 

Reception 95.26%  

  0 lates 

Year 1 92.37% 

  2 late 

Year 2 99.07% 

  4 lates 

Year 3  98.65% 

0 lates 

Year 4 95.98% 

 6 lates 

Year 5 91.96% 

 1 late 

Year 6 97.69% 

2 lates 

Have you been an Attendance  
HERO this week?  

Time Keeping 

Please note that the school day starts at 
8.50 am. The school gates are open from 
8.40 am. 

Times Tables Rock 
Stars 

 

1. Alan Year 2 557,959 

2. Divine Year 6 182,137 

3. Tilly Year 5 151,650 

4. Thomas G Year 3 127,278 

5. Hughie Year 5 127,021 

Year Group Leaders 

Year 1 Riley 3,820 

Year 2 Alan 557,959 

Year 3 Thomas G 127,278 

Year 4 Hughie 127,021 

Year 5 Tilly 151,650 

Year 6 Divine 182,137 

Whole School Leaders 

Year 6 Fund Raising  
This half term, Year 6 are fundraising to help pay for their End of Primary 
School Celebrations. Louie Smith will be providing the Disco for the children 
to celebrate in style. This, together with pizza, snacks, a photo booth and 
most importantly a leavers hoodie is what they hoping to fund. 

Year 6 have organised a range of activities  including 

Euro Sweep Stake,   

Build-a-Bear - guess the name (£1 a guess) 

Sweets in a Jar (50p) 

Next week, Week Beginning 14th June, Year 6 will be raffling a chocolate 
hamper (£1 per ticket).   

There will also be toast on sale at play time for EYFS & KS1 - Friday 18th & 
KS2 on Friday 25th June. 20p per slice. 

 

Thank you very much for all your help and support - Love Year 6 

 

 


